
We invite restoration practitioners to join us for this free workshop in Prince George 
B.C. on June 4-5, to learn from seasoned experts, ask questions among your peers 
and connect with like minded professionals. This event is the first in an anticipated 
series aimed at building a community of practice that shares ideas, insights, and 
experiences for advancing effective and efficient restoration in northern B.C.

Prince George, B.C. June 4-5, 2024

SAVE THE DATE
Restoration Community of Practice Workshop 

Add the event to your calendar by clicking here 
to show you’re interested in the event.

Launching a Restoration Community for Practitioners in Northern B.C.: 
Sharing learnings, building our future

A formal agenda and registration details will be sent 
out shortly. Please save the dates in your calendars 
while we finalize some important details!

Want to sign up to be notified when formal registration opens? 
Add your name and email here: 

Hosted by SERNbc, with support from Habitat Conservation Trust Foundation, 
Peace Region Fish and Wildlife Compensation Program, and Pacific Salmon Foundation.

You can expect to meet people both early in their restoration journey, 
and those who have been doing the work for several years.

https://forms.gle/vqbnReFEVcZtEGg38

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/r/eventedit/copy/NGhzcWpycnI0b3AycjhnYzl1NnRsYTVodG8gbWF0dGhld0BmdXNlY29uc3VsdGluZy5jYQ/YWlzaHdhcnlhQGZ1c2Vjb25zdWx0aW5nLmNh
https://forms.gle/vqbnReFEVcZtEGg38

